[bookmark: _GoBack]	This past week was the last working week of our project. We had our last meeting in which the PMs went over all of the final BA deliverables. In addition, the BAs presented their final project to the PMs and received feedback. The prototype was also reviewed for errors and design/style. Overall, the project came together very well and the PMs are thoroughly impressed. The past week and a half has been ‘crunchtime’ for the BA because they were somewhat behind. On Thursday, the BAs presented in which they did very well.
